
“The joy in our 
Family Shelter can 
best be summed 
up by the smiles 
on the faces of 
the children when 
they realize they 
will have a safe 
place to live and 
sleep. This stability 
helps the entire 
family get back 
on the road to 
self-sufficiency.”

Karon Thomas, 
Shelter Programs
Director 

Dear Donors, Benefactors and Friends,

First and foremost, I would like to extend you a heartfelt thank you from everyone at the Shalom 
Center. Your generous donations and continued support have played a major role in helping us 
fulfill our mission of providing food, shelter, resources and guidance.

Our Emergency Family Shelter

One of the programs that we are incredibly proud of at the Shalom Center 
is our Emergency Family Shelter. Your donations have been instrumental in 
maintaining this safe refuge for families with children who have lost their 
homes or are in need of temporary housing. Housing instability, particularly 
during the holiday season, can be stressful and terrifying. But thanks to you, 
we have been able to provide shelter, warmth, and a feeling of security to 
these families. This is most apparent on smiles of the children in our shelter.

The efforts of our dedicated case managers and staff, supported by your 
kindness, ensure that every family in our shelter feels welcome, supported, 
and loved. Your contribution is a clear affirmation that good can be achieved 
when we pool our resources and work together towards a common cause.

Change Lives with Us

Your trust and generosity mean the world to us, and we assure you that your 
gift will be put to the best use towards fulfilling our mission. Together, we can 
make a difference and continue to enhance the quality of life for our Kenosha 
community members who are in need. 

Thank you once again for your kindness, thoughtfulness, and continued 
support. Please use the card on the next page to mail your donation. You may 
also donate online at www.shalomcenter.org/donate

2024 HOLIDAY APPEAL—
EMERGENCY FAMILY SHELTER

HELP A CHILD SMILE THIS HOLIDAY!

P.S. Please consider a monthly donation to help your neighbors in need throughout the year.

In Service,

Tamarra Coleman, Executive Director
262-658-1713 Ext. 121
colemant@shalomcenter.org

4314 39th Avenue, Kenosha, WI 53144
Office: 262-658-1713
www.shalomcenter.org
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Your donation stays 
in the Kenosha 

community.



m Monthly Recurring Donation    m One-time Donation

m $25    m $50   m $100   m $250   m Other $

Card Number:

Exp. Date (MMYY)				    CVV2:

Auth. Signature

Company Name

Name

Address

City	 State	 Zip

Phone

E-mail

Please check your choices. Billing Address (Please print)

Hol24Note: For your security, we do not accept credit card information by email.

I want to help Shalom Center!
Complete this form and mail or drop-off. 
Donate online: Scan QR code or go to: 
www.shalomcenter.org/donate

Checks payable to:
Shalom Center
4314 39th Avenue
Kenosha, WI 53144


